
 

 
 

Guildhall Ward Committee 
 
To: Councillors JLooker and B Watson 
Date: Monday, 27 April 2009 
Time: 6.00 pm 
Venue: Mansion House, Guildhall 
 

A G E N D A 
 

1. Ward Committee Surgery    

 During the surgery you will be offered a guided tour of the Mansion House. 
You will also have the opportunity to talk to your local councillors, Michael 
Hawtin, Neighbourhood Management Officer, the Safer Neighbourhoods 
Policing Team, Elizabeth Wray, Waste Strategy, CYC, Martin Watts, York 
Museums Trust, Mike Proctor and Penny Goff, York Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust, Sharron Hutchinson, Young People’s Service, and Clair 
Bailey-Lane, Street Environment Officer.  
 

2. Welcome and minutes    

 The minutes will be signed. 
 

3. Safer Neighbourhoods Policing Team    

 A member of the team will update you about what’s been happening in the 
ward in the last few months.  
 

4. Groves Recycling Trial    

 Elizabeth Wray, Waste Services Project Officer, will tell you about the trial 
and what it means to the ward.  
 

5. Museum Gardens - A visual delight    

 Martin Watts, York Museums Trust, will explain about some of the changes 
planned for Museum Gardens to make them the visual delight they were 
originally planned to be.  
 

6. York Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust    

 Mike Proctor will tell you what it means to be a member of the trust and how 
you can become a member.  
 

7. Sustainable Communities    

 Find out about the Sustainable Communities Act.  

8. Have Your Say    

 Your opportunity to discuss local issues and concerns with your ward 
councillors.  

 

For more information about any of the following please contact Neighbourhood 
Management Officer, Michael Hawtin, at 551835.   



 

 


